♫    DHS BANDS   ♫
2010 DISNEYLAND SPRING TOUR 
Fri. May 14th – Tues. May 18th 
Trip Costs
 1st installment Due 1/15/2010
Dear Band Families,

We are excited to share that around 120 students have signed up to attend our 2010 Band Trip to Disneyland and surrounding area this spring.  As stated in the letter announcing our trip sent home in November the final costs of the trip will be determined over the next few months as venues and activities are firmed up.  We will do everything we can to keep the costs as reasonable as possible.  The total cost for the trip will likely be around $550 per student or less.  Every student who wishes to attend this trip will be able to do so. Financial assistance is available if you request it from Mr. Lange at this time.  Band Boosters has allocated funds for student assistance, and all requests will be strictly confidential, between Mr. Lange and the family only.  Please discuss your situation with Mr. Lange now, so that Band Boosters can appropriately budget all costs into our trip planning.
Itinerary

All STAR and AP testing will be completed before the trip.  The following is an overview of the trip:

Fri May 14  
Bring instruments/baggage to check in before school.  Attend morning classes



Depart DHS at lunch



Arrive at Embassy Suites Hotel in  Anaheim after dinner
Sat May 15
Perform at Disney venues, participate in Disney music workshop, and participate in music
Sun May 16
and group activities as planned by the trip committee over the coming months
Mon May 17


Tues May 18  
Return to DHS between 5 and 9 p.m. depending on the day’s schedule



Fundraising Opportunities

Students have already begun raising funds for this trip through car washes, Davis Jazz Festival raffle sales and holiday Rent-a-Band ensembles.  Upcoming opportunities include Play-a-thon in January and Coconut Grove in February.  Students are encouraged to participate in these fundraising events. More than 30% of the students have already reduced the cost of their trip by over one hundred dollars.  Way to go!  
Installment Schedule:
January 15, 2010: 1st installment due -  $150
February 15, 2010:  2nd installment due - $150
April 2, 2010:  Final installment due.  Amount will be calculated individually for each student.  This will be determined by the final trip cost, less any money the student has raised in their individual band account.  

NOTE:  Installments are non-refundable, since we will be using the funds to begin paying trip costs soon.  Large expenses such as bus and hotel costs, will be paid long before our travel date, and will not change even if a student cancels.  Therefore, we cannot guarantee that we will have funds to reimburse those who cancel after signing up for the trip. 
Questions: For more information, please contact trip coordinator, Katie Horn at JazzyHorns@aol.com or 758-2528.

Please return the form below with your first installment by January 15th to:  
Spring Trip

DHS Band Boosters
P.O. Box 73522
Davis, CA   95617
(Note –You MUST return this form by Jan 15th to be included in this year’s trip.   We have to release extra hotel rooms soon, and once the hotel rooms are released, it will be difficult to add more students to the trip.) 

♫______________________________________________________________________

Student Name:____________________________________________________________ 
Student Tee Shirt size:       S             M              L                 XL            2XL

Parent Name(s):__________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________________________

Student Cell: (Phone they will take on the trip)___________________________________

Parent Cell: ___________________________  Home phone:________________________
______  YES   I am attending and here's my $150 non-refundable deposit to secure my spot on this trip!
______  NO  I won't be attending

Parent/Guardian Signature:________________________________________________
